
 
November 13, 2020 
 
 
West Central Valley Staff and Community: 
 
The West Central Valley CSD will follow the recommendation from the Guthrie County Public 
Health Department and conduct​ remote learning on Monday, November 23rd and Tuesday, 
Nov. 24th​.  Scheduled days off will remain November 25-27th for Thanksgiving break as listed 
on the district approved calendar.  Students will return to their buildings for face-to-face 
instruction on Monday, November 30th, which will now be a full day of school. The 1:30 
dismissal for professional development has now been moved to Friday, November 20th.  
 

● District meals will not be provided to students on November 23rd or 24th.  
● Office hours in both buildings will be from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.  All four district buildings 

will be available for WiFi on both dates ​outside​ of the buildings.  
● Device checkout procedures will be communicated the week of November 16th.  
● We will use the week of November 16th to finalize plans and communicate further 

details. 
● No students will be allowed in the buildings.  There will be no practices or other 

extra-curricular activities the week of November 23rd.  
 
Please see the attached recommendation from the county health department.  

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Rusty Shockley, Co-Superintendent / High School Principal 
Anthony Lohse, Co-Superintendent / Middle School Principal 
 
 


